
 
 

Autonomous City of Buenos Aires, April 24, 2018 
 
 
 
 
Filing of 2017 Annual Report on Form 20-F 
 
 
In accordance with the requirement of the NYSE Listed Company Manual, YPF S.A. informs that 

it has filed its Annual Report on Form 20-F for the fiscal year 2017 with the United States 

Securities and Exchange Commission (“SEC”). 

 
The document is also posted on: http://www.ypf.com. Hard copies of the complete audited 
financial statements, may be obtained free of charge by shareholders upon request. 
 
For a copy of the annual report, requests should be directed to: 
 
Investor Relations 
Macacha Güemes 515 
(C1106BKK)  
Ciudad Autónoma de Buenos Aires 
ARGENTINA 
inversoresypf@ypf.com 

 
 
 
 
 

Diego Celaá 
Market Relation Officer 

 YPF S.A. 
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